FCUP : GHB
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Mrs. Leo A. Drey
515 West Point Avenue
University City, M0 63130

Dear Mrs. Drey:

On November 2, 1932 the Fuel Cycle staff met with representatives of
General Electric Company (GE) to discuss what information GE would need
to provide in a 1icense amendment application for the new radwaste
treatment system. While the purpose of the new system is to recover
uranium from 1iquid wastes and therefore decrease the radioactive content
of 1iquid waste streams, an estimate of the change in the radioactive
content of the releases to the environment would be purely speculative
at this time.

Sincerely,

"*v.

M. T. Crow, Section Leader
Unn:\- :roocss Limns1 ing Section
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch
988‘188335098%??3 Division of Fuel Cycle and
C PDR Material Safety, 'MSS
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